
From: Kathy Ballantyne
To: Jennifer Mayhew
Subject: RE: Request for Comments - ZBA32-17-DN Ken Ritchie 309 Cockshutt Road
Date: October-05-17 12:25:01 PM

No comments.

Thanks,
Kathy

From: Jennifer Mayhew 
Sent: Thursday, October 05, 2017 9:43 AM
Subject: Request for Comments - ZBA32-17-DN Ken Ritchie 309 Cockshutt Road

Hello everyone,

Please see below the above noted Request for Comments for ZBA32-17-DN Ken Ritchie
309 Cockshutt Road.

M:\DEVELOPMENT SERVICES\Planning Advisory Committee\2017\Planning
Documents\RFC\ZBA32-17-DN Ken Ritchie 309 Cockshutt Road

Thanks,

Jennifer Mayhew
Planning Administrative Assistant

Development Services Department
County of Brant
66 Grand River Street North, Paris, On  N3L 2M2
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